
Spey Safe 

Friday 20 November 2020  

Make sure you leave space for the 
general public to move past. 

Do not gather in large 
groups around the shops. 

It is important that we respect ALL members of our community.  This 
includes lunchtimes in local shops and streets.  Please remember to 
follow the guidelines as below.   

I am delighted see how many of you are 

wearing face coverings in communal areas 

of school.  Well Done and Thank You! 

Please maintain  the 2 metre distance 
from each other to help prevent the 
spread of Covid.   At times where this 
isn’t possible everyone should wear a 
face covering, unless exempt. 

Wear your own face covering 
appropriately at lunchtimes 
when at the shops. 


